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Friday 5th March 2021. 
Dear Parents/ Carers, 
  
Back in July I consulted with you regarding the changes to our PSHE curriculum (letter 
attached for your reference). 
  
The curriculum has been in place since September, and we are not updating our old policy 
and replacing it with a new one. 
  
I would like to consult with parents on the draft policy with parents before I share with staff 
and the Policy Committee of the Governing Body. Please find a copy of the draft policy 
attached. 
  
If you have any comments or queries, please do not contact to speak to be in person or drop 
me an email (belinda.athey@whittingham.northumberland.sch.uk) by 10.3.21. 
  
Thank you for your time. 
Best Wishes, 
Belinda Athey - Headteacher. 

 


